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DEPT MR 120118
411A Highland Ave.
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

Reference: ODNI Case DF-2022-00011

Mr. Kemp

This is in response to your Freedomof Information Act (“FOIA”) request dated and
received by the Officeofthe Director of National Intelligenceon 12 October 2021, in which you
requested the “Preliminary Assessment: Unidentified Acrial Phenomena” report released in June:
ofthis year.

Your request was processed under the FOIA, $ U.S.C.§ 552,as amended. The report can
be retrieved on the intemet at the following web address:
hitps://www.dni.gov/index.php/newsroom/reports-publications/reports-publications-
2021/item/2223-preliminary-assessment-unidentified-aerial-phenomena

Ifyou have any questions, feel free to email our Requester Service Center at DNI-
FOIA@dni.gov or call us at (703) 275-1313. You can also contact ODNI's FOIA Liaison by
email at DNL-FOIA-Liaison@dni.gov.

Sincerely,

Sally A. Nicholson
Chief, Information Review &
Release Group

FOIA Public Liaison
Information Management Office


